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U.S. Army Garrison Rheinland-Pfalz Holds Force Protection Exercise 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
KAISERSLAUTERN, Germany – U.S. Army Garrison Rheinland-Pfalz will conduct a routine 
force protection exercise on its installations throughout Kaiserslautern, Baumholder, 
Mannheim, Germersheim, and surrounding areas the week of 3-7 February 2025.  
 
During the exercise, the local community may notice increased security measures at 
installation gates and access control points, which may cause traffic delays. We 
appreciate your patience as it is vital that we practice our protection protocols through 
exercises like this one.  
 
Members of the media with questions about the exercise can call the U.S. Army Garrison 
Rheinland-Pfalz public affairs office at 0611 143 541 2000, or email Tammy Muckenfuss at 
tammy.e.muckenfuss.civ@army.mil. 
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